
    Term 1, Week 6 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

TO YOU …  

Alexander P., Jai D., 

Leon M. and Aidan E. 

2021 TERM 1 

Week 6 

Mon 

01/03 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

begins 

Fri 

05/03 
Clean Up Australia day 

Week 7 

Wed 

10/03 
Regional Swimming 

Week 8 

Wed 

17/03 

P&C 2020 AGM (Deferred) 

6:00-6:30pm 

P&C Meeting 6:30-8:00pm 

Week 9 

Fri 

26/03 
Cross Country 

Week 10 

Wed 

31/03 

Scripture Easter Assembly 

for Catholic & Anglican only 

Thur 

1/04  

Colour Fun Run 

Easter Hat Parade 

Last day of Term 1 

2021 TERM 2 

Week 1 

Mon 

19/04 
STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 

Tue 

20/04 
Students Return to School 

Week 2 

Wed 

31/03 

Scripture commences for 

Term 2 

Week 5 

Thur 

20/05  
School Photos 

Week 6 

Wed 

26/05 

P&C 2021 AGM (Elections)  

6:00-6:30pm 

P&C Meeting 6:30-8:00pm 

Superstar Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following 

Bronze 2 
Superstar students: 

Bryn F. and Stefen A. 



 

 

We had a double celebration on either end of the spectrum last week.  

Mr Bill Field, who is our Network Director, came out to present Ms Wyman with a 
certificate to acknowledge 40 years of service with the Department of Education. 

 This is a huge achievement and 
 we all congratulate Ms Wyman, 
 and thank her on behalf of the 
 many students she has supported 
 and encouraged over those years.  

It’s amazing staff like these ladies that 
make our school such a special place.  
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Congratulations! 

The second celebration was to con-
gratulate Miss Bates for successfully 
completing her accreditation process 
that teachers are required to under-
take during their first five years of 
teaching. There is much involved in 
this process so well done Miss Bate 
on this achievement. 
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Colour Fun Run 

There was cheering at assembly this morning when the Colour 
Fun Run was announced...THURSDAY 1 APRIL! Information will 
be coming home today in regards to registering, and there is a 
class prize for the class that has the most online student profiles 
by Sunday! Check further in the Newsletter for more details.  

Selected High School Testing Information 

Year 6 students who have applied for Year 7 placement in a selective high school 
next year will take their placement test on Thursday 11 March, 9:00am to 1:30pm 
at Smiths Hill High School, Gipps St, Wollongong. Good luck to those applicants.   

Canteen 

How exciting that our canteen is open again...as parents sigh with relief now they 
can have a day off from thinking about what’s for lunch! Thank you very much to 
Erin and her band of volunteers for getting us back up and running.  

Given the heightened focus on hygiene I have been checking the guidelines for 
canteens. It seems we should not have students in the canteen unless they are 
volunteering, and for them to do this they should be in Stage 3, have parent  
permission and must wear leather shoes (like they have to in high school when 
working in the kitchens). However, if you are working in the canteen your child is 
welcome to come to the door and wait for you, but unfortunately can not enter the 
canteen. As for pre-school age children, apparently this decision is to be made 
with the P&C and school, as duty of care for these children lay solely with the  
parent. I will now work with the P&C to try and clearly work out what our school 
policy will be so it can be shared. For now we will leave this aspect (pre-school 
aged children) as is, since we are very aware that it can make it difficult for our  
volunteers if they don’t have child minding...and we really appreciate the time you 
give for our students.  

Last Word 

Have a good week!  

Rae Redfern 
Principal 
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Congratulations to Nate H. who attended the Central Wollongong 

PSSA AFL trials last week and was successful in gaining selection to  

attend the South Coast Regional AFL Trials.  Good luck Nate.    





We are very excited to be participating in Clean Up Australia Day this year. All of our 

classes will be ensuring our beautiful school grounds are kept clean and free from 

rubbish. Our in school event will held on Friday 5 March during school hours.  

 

If you have gardening gloves or a pair of disposable gloves at home, can you please 

send them with your child on the day. This is so that we can ensure all children will be 

able to participate in the fun safely. 

 

Miss Petkovska 



Wednesday 

03/03 
Wendy Coppola 

Friday 

05/03 
Belinda Monkman & Emma Evans 

Monday 

08/03 
Karen Polhill 

FHPS CANTEEN 

 

The canteen is open for lunch orders  

Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

 

Remember: Flexischool Fridays:  

Online orders only 

Don’t forget to use our  

HEALTHY canteen! 



Community News 










